
February 22, 2022 

To: The Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

From: Hash Utilities ie: Citra Highlands Water System, LLC. 
PO Box4 
Inglis, FL 34449 

Certificate No. 679-W - Citra Highlands Water System, LLC. 

Filed by; 
Marshall Hash 
PO Box 4 
Inglis, FL 34449 
352-613-0103 
marshall@hash.com 

DOCKET NO. 20220040-WU 
FILED 2/22/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 01393-2022 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

Ref: Request to change water utility 679-W registered name from Citra Highlands 
Water System, LLC to Hash Utilities, LLC, a water utility in Marion County. 

2 Pages Following 
Page 1 - Section 25-30.039 Explanation 
Page 2 - Notice to Customers 

Thank you, 

s/~ 

Marshall T. Hash 



 

   
 
Following Rule 25-30.039 Hash Utilities is requesting the name assigned to the utility 
be changed to Hash Utilities, LLC. The system name is Citra Highlands Water 
System, with FLDEP and when Hash Utilities submitted the application for the 
original franchise certificate the system name was used. This choice has caused 
various issues with the correspondences between the PSC, the customers, and the 
utility. The system name is Citra Highlands Water, but the company that operates it 
and reports to the PSC is named Hash Utilities. It was stated that we could request 
an administrative order to change the certificate name to Hash Utilities, LLC to help 
reduce the confusion.     
 
The name, Hash Utilities, LLC is registered with Florida State Division of 
Corporations Document Number L08000113272.  
 
The effective date of the change will be on the customer letter will be the April 1st, 
2022. The 2022 Annual Report and 2021 RAF form will include the change for the 
PSC. 
 
Please advise when to send Tariff Sheets? 
  



 
 
 
 

Notice to customers of the Citra Highland Water System 
 
     The application submitted by Hash Utilities to the Florida Public Service 
Commission (PSC) included the name Citra Highlands Water System which has 
caused some confusion as the company that operates and submits the reports is 
Hash Utilities, LLC. We have submitted a name change to take effect on April 1st, 
2022, for the PSC to recognize us as Hash Utilities, LLC with the communities 
served as Citra Highlands Subdivision.  
 
    You still live in Citra Highlands, everything will remain the same, and you are still 
connected to the Citra Highlands Water System. This only effects the way the 
Florida Public Service Commission communicates with us.   
 
    Nothing will change for our customers but if you have any questions, please let us 
know. 
 
 
Thanks 
Marshall Hash 
 
 

Hash Utilities 
PO Box 4 

Inglis FL 34449-0004 
 

352-613-0103 
marshall@hash.com 

www.hash.llc 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

____________________________________________________________________________________ 
Hash Utilities LLC, PO Box 4, Inglis, FL 34449-0004  
http://www.hashutilities.com                                 (352) 613-0103       




